
Thursday, February 4, 1993

Police Report
by Jeff Johnson

Collegian Staff

Theft

On Monday, January 25, the Police and Safety Department
reported that two vehicles were broken into while they were
parked in "S" Lot. In both vehicles windows had been
smashed out. In one of the vehicles $1,400.00 worth of
equipment was stolen. Nothing was taken from the other
vehicle. These incidents are currently undergoing
investigation.

Medical Assist

On Wednesday, January 27, Police and Safety was called to the
Plastics Lab when it was reported that a student there had
fainted. The student claimed that he was fine, but was still
getting over the flu. The student was advised to stop by the
Health Center after class.

Accident

On Monday, February 1, it was reported to Police and Safety
that an accident had happened at Perry Hall. A vehicle had slid
on the ice, and hit a wood post while attempting to park.

Correction Notice:
On the front page of the January 28th issue, Pam
Mesta was incorrectly identified. In the caption of
Mr. Penn State Erie on page 3, we incorrectly
identified the first and second runners-up. The
caption should have read "First runner-up Marcus
Rodriguez, Second runner-up David Small."
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CAN YOU IMAGINE WHAT A DIFFERENCE IT

WOULD MAKE IF THE YOUNG PEOPLE IN THIS

COUNTRY SHOWED THE SAME ENTHUSIASM FOR

THE VOTING BOOTH?

Register and Vote

International Association of Clerks, Recorders, Election Officials and Treasurers
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News
The Global Assembly Line

Opportunity Planning
Committee, sponsored by

Student Affairs and the Career
Development Center.

"It largely deals with American
companies and how they exploit
workers in Mexico and other
Latin American countries.

by Gary Johnson
News Editor

"Any students interested in
human resources management,
global economy, or just about
how multinational corporations
exploit cheap labor would be
interested," remarked Kevin
Moore, Coordinator ofPlacement
and Internships at Career
Development.

"The Global Assembly Line,"
a graphic documentary
chronicling the lives of the men
and women who work on the
Asian art! Latin American
assembly lines of multinational
corporations, is part of the Equal

"It largely deals
with American

companies and
how they exploit

workers in
Mexico."

-Kevin Moore

It will be shown Wednesday,
February 10 at 8:00 p.m. in 117
Reed.

Dr. Gayle Morris, a lecturer in
economics, will lead the
discussion on the issues raised in
the film in a question-and-answer
period after the film.

It is approximately 90 minutes
long and was shown before in the
Women's Film Series in the
spring of 1990.


